
 

Windsor Essex Chatham-Kent Bowling Association 

 The 33rd Annual Jack Erb Memorial Ontario Seniors Tournament 

is fast approaching.  We would like to invite all CTF Ontario Senior 

bowlers, age 50 and over, to come and participate in this tournament.  

The timing is just perfect to get you ready for the upcoming Provincial 

tournament being hosted by our local Association next May.  Please refer 

to web site www.otba.ca and the Senior Tournament entry form for 

further details. 

Tournament takes place on October 25 and October 26, 2014 at Rev’s 

Bowlero at 675 Tecumseh Rd. West in Windsor Ontario.  The tournament will consist of a 

singles event only to be bowled in two 3-games series.  There are 5 different divisions each with 

distinct age categories.  The handicap will be 100% of 240.  Entries close at midnight on October 

10, 2014.   

This was taken from the Provincial Tournament entry form to make sure that the information 

was as accurate as possible.  On behalf of the Provincial Board and Windsor Essex Chatham 

Kent Bowling Association, we ask that you mark these dates on your calendars then  come and 

join us.  You will not be disappointed. 

Catherine Wilbur 

http://www.otba.ca/

